

Board of Park Commissioners





TO:

MAYOR-TIM KABAT AND COMMON COUNCIL-CITY OF LA CROSSE

FROM:

STEVE CARLYON - PARKS & RECREATION DIRECTOR

DATE:

JANUARY 27, 2017

SUBJECT:

La Crosse Memorial Pool Facility Evaluation, Programming and Option Analysis-October 14, 2016 submitted by the Isaac Sports Group LLC to the Grandview-Emerson Neighborhood Association (GENA) and the La Crosse Memorial Pool Facility Evaluation, Programming and Option Analysis-October 14, 2016 Executive Summary submitted by the Isaac Sports Group, LLC to Grandview-Emerson

Neighborhood Association (GENA).

Dear Mayor and Council Members:

The Board of Park Commissioners at their regular meeting of January 19, 2017 recommended to refer to the February City Council to receive and file the La Crosse Memorial Pool Facility Evaluation, Programming and Option Analysis-October 14, 2016 submitted by the Isaac Sports Group LLC to the Grandview-Emerson Neighborhood Association (GENA) and the La Crosse Memorial Pool Facility Evaluation, Programming and Option Analysis-October 14, 2016 Executive Summary submitted by the Isaac Sports Group, LLC to Grandview-Emerson Neighborhood Association (GENA). The Board of Park Commissioners also recommends to receive and file two additional amendments submitted by Jacob Sciammas: a project timeline and a pool renovation option concept.

Respectfully submitted,
BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS

Steven C. Carlyon

Director

COMMISSIONERS • Betty Woodruff, Greg Sheehan, Jim Webb, Marvin Wanders, Sandra Cleary, Eileen Kirsch